From: Joseph Terrell <jmooreterre_

Sent: Tuesday, August 5, 2014 5:50 PM

To: ATR-LT3-ASCAP-BMI-Decree-Review <ASCAP-BMI-Decree-
Review@ATR.USDOJ.GOV>

Subject: Consent decree must be modified

I am a young songwriter living in North Carolina.

My songs have been played over 50,000 times on Spotify and Pandora over the past year. They've paid me
enough money to go to the grocery store.

I believe that songwriters, like any other author or performer, deserve to be paid for the art they produce based
on the number of people who enjoy it.

The way the listener gets music had changed dramatically since 2001, the last time the rules were amended.
Please modify the consent decree, for me and other songwriters.

Joseph Terrell
Chapel Hill, NC



